
 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

Year 1 Trip to Hebden Bridge 

Year 1 had a great day in Hebden Bridge yesterday. 
We travelled by train, went down the Rochdale Canal 
on a barge, investigated the features of the town and 
visited the park.  

All of the children were a credit to the school.  

 

Reminder 
School closes next week on Friday 22

nd
 

March at 3.15pm for the holidays and re-

opens on Monday 8
th

 April 2024. 

As we come to the end of the Spring 

Term, I would like to thank all families for their on-going 
support for the school: supporting children with homework 
and projects, contributing to charities, attending events, 
transporting to, and supporting children at sports fixtures 
etc. A strong working partnership has a positive impact on 
the children and their achievements. I hope all families 
have a lovely time during the holidays. 

Dates for Diaries 
Please find attached an overview of 
‘Dates for Diaries’ for the summer term. 
There may be further dates to look out for 
as the term commences – these will be 
communicated via the weekly newsletter.  

FAO YEAR 5 PARENTS   
Halifax Grammar School 
Admissions 2025 
If your child is currently in Year 5 and you are considering 
entering your child for one of the Halifax Grammar Schools, 
please click on the link below for further information or go to 
the Admissions section of either North Halifax Grammar 
School or The Crossley Heath School. 

HALIFAX GRAMMAR SCHOOLS ADMISSIONS 2025  

Second Hand Uniform Sale 
We will be holding our next sale on Wednesday 10th April 
at 8.30am in the Community Room. 

PTFA Disco—The 
Spring Fling 
Your child should last week have 
brought home a flyer from the PTFA 
for the Spring Fling Disco.  Please 

note that monies should be paid to 
school by Monday 8th April as we will 
still be closed on Friday 5th April. 

http://www.salterhebble.calderdale.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@salterhebble.calderdale.sch.uk
https://online.fliphtml5.com/smeyo/woof/#p=1


 

 

 

 

   
 

 

Reception — Charlotte 
Year 1 — Deon 

Year 2 — Charlie G 
Year 3 — April 
Year 4 — Evie 

Year 5 — Amelia 
Year 6  - Milo 

  
 

 

This week, we would like to congratulate the following 

children for their exemplary behaviour at lunchtimes: 

 

Reception: Rose and Eesa 

Year 1: Kiko and Rayah 

Year 2: Kade and Faye 

Year 3: Adam and April 

Year 4: Summer and James 

Year 5: Summer and Harriet 

Year 6: Alice and Charles 

 

http://www.salterhebble.calderdale.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@salterhebble.calderdale.sch.uk

